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On 19 December 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki, who is scheduled to return to Japan 

next month, paid a farewell courtesy to Hon. Lukas Muha, The Chairperson of the 

National Council of Namibia. Ambassador Nishimaki reported to Hon. Muha on the 

achievements of his efforts to strengthen bilateral relations between Japan and 

Namibia during his tenure of two years and eight months. Hon. Muha expressed his 

gratitude for the contributions that Ambassador Nishimaki added to Japan-Namibia 

bilateral relations and also stated that he would like to provide the next 

Ambassador with an opportunity to brief the members of the National Council on the 

Japanese government's initiatives in Namibia. 

 

 

Ambassador Nishimaki（left）、Hon. Muha, the Chairperson of the National Council

（right） 


